
Collaboration of Raniganj Girls’ College with Green Club of Raniganj for 

organization of a cultural programme titled “Only One Earth” on 12th July 2022 

on the glorious occasion of Azadi Ka Amrit Mahotsav 

 

 

Communication of Green Club of Raniganj on Principal’s WhatsApp Number 

for the organization of a cultural programme on environment in association with 

Raniganj Girls’ College 



 

 Organization of the programme titled “Only One Earth” on 12th July 2022 

on the glorious occasion of Azadi Ka Amrit Mahotsav in Raniganj Girls’ 

College in collaboration of with Green Club of Raniganj 

 



 

A plantation programme was also carried out in collaboration with Green Club 

of Raniganj on the same day 



 

Letter of Appreciation from Green Club for organizing the programme 


